
Gibson Close Feedback from SCDC Enforcement Officer 
 
 
RE: Ref: S/2660/18/DC 
 
 
Hello Carol 
  
Sorry for the delay in responding, the Lead Local Food Authority have confirmed that the testing 
associated with the surface water drainage condition is now acceptable and whilst I appreciate the 
views of the Parish (which were forwarded to them) they have now agreed to discharge that 
condition subject to the additional information which is attached to discharge of condition 
application.   (S/3503/18/DC) The application S/2660/18 has been amended to remove the water 
and other conditions. 
  
Happy to discuss further at our next meeting. 
  
Regards 
Julie Ayre  
 


